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NOTICE OF GOVERNING 

BOARD SCHEDULE MEETING 

CHANGE 
 
 
 
 
 

The regularly scheduled Stanfield Elementary School 

District Governing Board meeting that is to be held 

Thursday, February 10, 2022 at 10:00a.m. in Room 7 

will be rescheduled to Thursday, February 10, 2022 at 

12:00p.m.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted January 8, 2022 

            4:00p.m./bm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


